TransPort ; agenda

Meeting: TransPort, Subcommittee of TPAC
Date/Time: Wednesday, February 14, 2024, 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.
Place: Online only
1:00 p.m. Introductions and Announcements Kate Freitag
(0DOT) / All
1:05 p.m. ‘Round the Table Updates Kate Freitag
e Please provide project updates and discuss any issues. (oDOT)/All
o  We’ll start with updates on:
e Safety (Caleb Winter)
e Metro-region TIM Coalition (Dustin Ross/Caleb Winter)
e PORTAL (Tammy Lee/Basem Elazzabi)
e [TS Architecture (Bikram Raghubansh)
e Central Signal System (Alison Tanaka)
e  CTIC (Mike Burkart)
e [TS Network (Matthew Fouts/Caleb Winter)
1:40 p.m. PORTAL/BikePed Portal 2024 Engagement & Enhancements Tammy Lee and
(Action Item) Basem Elazzabi
PSU received many proposals for engagement and enhancements  (PSU) / Katie Bell
to regional data collection, analysis and training. PSU will share an  (ODOT) / Caleb
estimate of the effort required to accomplish the work in 2024. Winter (Metro) / All
TransPort will discuss and then take action to prioritize tasks for
the year.
2:00 p.m. Adaptive Trdffic Signals in a Multi-jurisdictional, Multi-modal Matt Dorado
Context (Washington
The City of Tigard and Washington County implemented an County)/All
Adaptive Traffic Signal Control (ATSC) project along Durham
Road from 99W to Upper Boones Ferry Road and then along
Boones Ferry to I-5. Durham Road is an east-west arterial that
connects two major north-south routes. The road also has two
rail crossings and two schools, an elementary and a high school.
With 12 traffic signals plus rapid-flashing and HAWK beacons,
the before and after study was a challenge. Hear how the team
analyzed several data sources to evaluate travel-time,
intersection delay, pedestrian delay and more.
2:30 p.m. Adjourn Kate Freitag

(ODOT)

For more information about this meeting or TransPort, please contact:
Caleb Winter at 503-797-1758 or Caleb.Winter@oregonmetro.gov
Kate Freitag at 503-731-8220 or Kathleen.m.Freitag@odot.oregon.gov
A.J. O’Connor at 503-962-5615 or OConnorA@trimet.org

Next meeting will be March 13, 2024, 1:00 p.m.

For more information about our region’s TSMO program, please visit
https://www.oregonmetro.gov/tsmo
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